
  
 

July 13, 2017 

 

Jon and Lindsey Myrick are currently working on holding a “Touch-a-Truck” event in Morrow’s 

Meadow on Friday, August 25. This event will have a variety of vehicles for kids (and adults) to 

interact with that they normally wouldn’t get to “touch” (ambulance, dump truck, police car, etc.)  
 

Jon and Lindsey are asking the Town to help support with catering costs and will give a 

presentation at Monday’s meeting. 
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